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Comment:

I support the proposal to make MSRB market data available with identifiers for trading firms (but without the
specific name of the firm.)

As someone who both teaches and researches in local government budgeting and finance, this innovation would
be quite helpful. It would enable faculty and the students we supervise to examine data to see if firms matter in
execution, etc.

Removing the specific firm name would effectively protect firm privacy, but allow academic examination of an
important question in public finance.


